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During this week,
the voted secretary
(s) will be beginning

their duties.
We are in the process

of scheduling a
meeting..for real

this time!

The voted
member of the

year will receive,
a certificate

and a free “late
pass” as per

the 10.30.2020
terms and
conditions

update.

“Messenger” is our main
source for contact. This
makes it much easier to

communicate.
Our next meeting will be virtual,

to ensure the safety of our
members.


